@ Llancarfan Residents—Your Voice Matters!

Have Your Say: Electoral Boundary Consultation

The Democracy and Boundary Commission Cymru has published draft proposals to revise electoral
ward boundaries across the Vale of Glamorgan. These changes may affect how Llancarfan is
represented at the county level, including potential merging with neighbouring communities such as
St Nicholas.

All residents are encouraged to review the proposals and share their views before the consultation
closes on 12 November 2025.

Why This Matters

e Feedback from residents helps ensure Llancarfan’s unique identity and priorities are recognised.

e The proposals could influence future representation, funding, and decision-making at the Vale of
Glamorgan Council.

e Community input is vital to maintaining fair and effective local representation.

How to Participate

View the draft proposals and interactive maps: dbcc.gov.wales/reviews/10-25/vale-of-
glamorgan-draft-proposals
< Submit comments or feedback: consultations@dbcc.wales
. Need assistance? Contact the Clerk at llancarfancc@gmail.com

Residents can also submit feedback directly through the official consultation portal on the DBCC
website.

Let’'s make sure Llancarfan’s voice is heard loud and clear. -
#Llancarfan #ValeConsultation #CommunityVoice #ElectoralReview



